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The Rio Group Condemns the Terrorist Attack in Kabul 
 
 

The Rio Group recalls its declaration dated July 10, 2008 and expresses its 

energic condemn of yesterday’s attack against the Indian Embassy in Kabul, 

Afghanistan. 

 

The Rio Group has systematically pronounced itself against terrorism in all its 

forms and expressions and rejects these unjustifiable acts which, 

unfortunately, occur once more in Afghanistan and once again affect India’s 

Diplomatic Representation. 

 

The Rio Group expresses its solidarity with the people and governments of 

Afghanistan and India and, upon conveying its most sincere condolescences 

to the victims’ relatives, manifests its hope that the Afghan people reach the 

peace and stability they deserve. 

 
 

Mexico City, October 9, 2009. 
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